
April 18, 2021 – Secretaries Week 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
National Secretaries Week and Secretary’s Day was created in 1952 to 
recognize the importance and value of secretaries to all organizations.  Today 
they are referred to as Administrative or Office Professionals.  Please join us 
this week and on Wednesday, April 21st, to recognize the contributions of our 
Secretaries and Administrative Professionals to our schools and businesses. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


